RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL
DAILY BULLETIN

Monday, March 18, 2019
Faculty/Students
The Nurse’s Office will be open for emergencies only during homeroom and 1st period due to Health Screenings.
Students
FEA Meeting:  There will be a meeting for all FEA members, new and old today in room 118 after school.  Please see Ms. Galdi if you cannot attend.
Business Club Meeting:  The next Business Club meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 19th in room 115.  The topic is Careers in Finance.  New members welcomed.
Cabaret Night:  Interested in performing in Cabaret Night this year?  Come to a sign up meeting on Thursday, 3/21 at 2pm in the Auditorium.  Any questions see Ms. Leone.

Seniors, if you are going on the trip to Disney don’t forget to see Ms. Downey this week about registering your ticket.  Make sure you have the app. downloaded before you come.  Thanks.
Pet Supply Drive:  Paige Lewis is collecting items for Angels Helping Animals of NJ.  Please see a flyer around the building for needed items and make donations in room 222.  Donations are being collected through March 22nd.
Service Hours: Any student interested in earning service hours on Saturday, March 23rd please stop by room 222 and see Mrs. Hunter.

Summer Help:  The Maintenance Department has openings for Summer Help Students male or female from freshman, sophomore, junior or senior to perform all aspects of cleaning in all areas of the buildings, lifting various items and all other related duties.  Must be able to take directives from Maintenance supervisor.  Please see Mrs. Beohmer  in the Maintenance office (next to band room) for applications.  Applications must be received by Friday, April 5th.

Guidance
RCBC is hosting a Career Day to learn about professions in the Healthcare industry. The Open house will be held on Thursday, March 21st from 1pm - 5pm on the RCBC Mount Laurel Campus.

Talk to experts in the field and learn about certifications that lead to advancement and sustainable living wages.        Featured occupations include the following as well as RCBC Health Sciences Degree programs:

Central Service Technician

Electrocardiograph (EKG) Technician

Phlebotomy Technician

Administrative Medical Assistant

Clinical Medical Assistants

The RCBC Spring Ahead Program will take place on Friday, March 29th.  You will need to sign up for this program in the guidance office and get a permission slip.

Seniors! More free money. A couple of new scholarships have been added to the table. Come to the guidance office and sign up for the local scholarships. Remember – all written essays are due Friday, March 29th.

Course Selection sheets are due now!  Please remember to have your parent or guardian sign it before you turn it into the guidance office.

